
 
 

September 2023 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am excited to tell you about a new initiative that we have introduced in school, called  
“The 100 Club.  This is a rewards incentive designed to encourage our pupils to be the very best 
version of themselves throughout this academic year. 
 
The scheme was introduced to pupils at the start of this week and it was explained to them that the 
purpose of “The 100 Club” is to encourage excellent behaviour in school at all times.   
 
All pupils will start off with 100 points and aim to keep this total throughout the year.  However, if they 
demonstrate poor behaviour, they will have points deducted from their total.  Pupils will then be given 
the opportunity to build their total back up to 100, by being awarded points for positive behaviour.   
 
All pupils who have 100 points at the end of each half-term will be rewarded, which may take the form 
of postcards home, certificates or invitations to school trips.  
 
I trust that this information is self-explanatory, but if you need further information regarding this 
initiative please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A DOOLAN (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


